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A LOT of people whinge about
graffiti in their streets, but one
group of neighbours rolled up
their sleeves and cleaned it up.

The Bell Tower Community
Association, formed two years agn,
regnrded graffiti in the Contral
Reading neighbourhood s o
problem. And they asked what they
could do about it.

They ealled on the counci] = not to
clean up the graffiti for them - but
for training and information about
how they could do it up themselves,

David Neale of the aasociation
said: *It is very important for people
to understand that they can do
things for themselves.™

They soan set about the clean-up.

Mr Neale said: “Everyone can got
trvolved, even it just by allowing
us to eonnest onr hosepipes to their
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Nowadays they are out there
serubbing ofT the grafitti long before
the council can get there.

The group has o membership of
550 households and produces a
Iiw.-]ﬁ newsletter to keep everyane in
touch. Their nominator deseribed
them as simply “mspirational™




